
NOTICE 
The Chesley hospital Emergency Department (ED) will be 
returning to 24-hour service, effective June 15th, 2022.  

At its most recent meeting, the South Bruce Grey Health Centre 
(SBGHC) Board of Directors approved the resumption of 24/7 
service at the Chesley ED.

Since reopening the Walkerton ED to 24-hour service, and 
returning the 8 acute beds to the Chesley inpatient unit on May 
8th, the stability of staffing has been monitored closely, and 
modelling for staffing requirements over the summer months 
has continued.  This assessment has confirmed that with the 
continued dedication and support of SBGHC’s staff, the use 
of agency nurses, casual nurses, externs, and registered mid-
wives, a recommendation could be provided to the SBGHC 
Board to proceed with reopening of 24-hour service. 

For more information, please visit our website:
www.sbghc.on.ca


